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ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  REL. ED. COORDINATOR:  Lynda McCorquodale  204-661-4724
  BAPTISM PREP:   Cory Juan           Contact the parish office for Registration
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Al Castro 204-414-6402
  CWL PRESIDENT:  Chris Handkamer 204-694-7038 
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Tessie Genise  204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
  MUSIC DIRECTOR: Dale Hogan Rogalsky 204-775-7179

Great Zah! Great site!

www.                               .ca

We Cater To All
OCCASIONS!
1765 Main Street

204-336-3333

GALARNYK
INSURANCE AGENCY LTD.
696 McGregor St.    204-582-7891
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ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC CEMETERY AND

QUEEN OF HEAVEN MAUSOLEUM

3990 Portage Ave.  204-888-7557

A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives

�   burial plots            �   mausoleum crypts

�   outdoor crypts       �   memorials & vases

�   cremation plots & niches

driver
licensing
A Manitoba Public Insurance service

autopac
 A Manitoba Public insurance product

Red River
     Mutual
         make it your own.

Serving Manitobans Since 1964
Homeowners • Tenants • Commercial

1821 Main St.  (204) 338-7919

autopacautopac
A Manitoba Public Insurance product

HILLIS INSURANCE AGENCIES LTD.

Fresh Meat�Deli�Produce
In-Store Bakery�Groceries

Lotteries
1650 Main St.  204-339-0213

WALTER MOTA
BROKER

MANUEL MOTA
SALES ASSOCIATE

204-944-2770  
www.dreamhavenrealty.com

REALTOR®

DREAMDREAMHAVEN
REALTY

                           Ask About Our Exclusive "Dream Rebate"

SPOT
Commerical Snow Removal

2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD

RT
&

Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life
204-233-8047  •  lifevision@shaw.ca

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

Cathedral
Dental Centre

206-1750 Main Street

204-338-7000
www.cathedraldental.ca

Denture Clinic

204-339-2422

1681 Main Street
(Main & Jefferson)

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

204-786-4060                                          1835 B Main St.

We Clean Everything...Including The Kitchen Sink

DealsWithIntegrity.com

204-414-9210

AutolandCars.ca

204-338-2277

Two pre-owned Car Dealers at ONE Location

1683 Main Street (@ Jefferson East)

9-2539 Main Street

204-334-1121

KildonanParkDental.com

Dr. Bryan Morwick
Dr. Arun Misra

Dr. Tanita Pruthi

Complete Family Dental Care

Serving the Community

since 1988

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.
At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca Arbor Memorial Inc.
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From the Pastor's desk: 
 
Sanctuary Renovation 
The ecclesiastical artist Jozef Reibesteijn was here a week ago 
on his way to work on a new church being built in Canmore, 
Alberta.  He and Dennis Flores were working on the final touch 
for the wall behind the tabernacle, namely the words "Sanctus, 
Sanctus, Sanctus" which will be placed above the arch over the 
tabernacle.  The floor tile installer, Vittorio Loconte was also 
here a week ago.  He will begin the installation of the tiles in the 
main body of the church in July.  It will take him three or four 
weeks to install and place the pews back in place.  During that 
time we will have to offer the weekend Masses in the basement 
hall.  This will necessitate some volunteers to help set up and 
take down the chairs because of the Wednesday evening 
bingo.  We will also need some volunteers to help stack the 
pews.  During the month of July, with the noise of the installation 
of the tiles, etc. we will not have adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament.  I hope that we will still be able to have the weekday 
Masses in the gathering area, but we will have to determine that 
when the time arrives.  I do not want to impede the installation of 
the tiles or "get in the way" of the work being done in the 
church.  I did not schedule any weddings or baptisms during the 
month of July.  Also, no one is allowed to die during the floor 
installation!!!  

Pastoral Financial Report for 2017 
Due to reasons beyond my control I am only now making the 
financial report for last year 2017 available to any parishioner 
who may be interested in receiving a copy.  In order to save on 
paper, we have placed a sign-up sheet on the CWL counter for 
any parishioner who may be interested in receiving a copy.  I 
apologize for the tardiness on making the financial report 
available.  Should any parishioner have any questions regarding 
the finances, please feel free to speak to Tessie Genise or 
myself. 

Marian Eucharistic Conference 
The annual Marian Eucharistic Conference will take place at the 
Fairmont Hotel on Portage and Main on the weekend of August 
24-26.  Archbishop Ramon C. Arguelles, will preside at the 
opening Mass on Friday afternoon.  All are invited to attend.  An 
opportunity for confessions will take place after the opening 
Mass on Friday.  Mariano Restrepo, a Hollywood film producer 
who was abducted for ransom by the Columbian mafia and held 
in the Amazon Jungle.  While waiting for execution, he had an 
amazing mystical experience which made him aware of what 
happens at the particular judgement every man is subject to 
upon death.  Returning speakers include Fr. Glenn Sudano, Fr. 
Louis Marie Leonelli and Fr. Joseph Iannuzzi.  Poster and 
registration forms are available on the bulletin board. 
 
Marriage Preparation 
The next marriage preparation sessions will be on August 
24 & 25, 2018 and November 26 & 27, 2018.  If couples 
intending to marry wish to be a part of either of these 
sessions, please notify the parish office. 
 
The Garden Project 2018 is back again.  The garden is 
completely seeded and most of our veggies have emerged 
and looking good..  We are currently selling organic rhubarb 
for $2.50 / lb through taking orders.  If interested call Mark 
@ 204 339-7752.  Thank You for your continuing support 
 
 

Weekend Collection  
Sunday June 9/10– $5,884.20 

Thank you to all who generously tithed 
 

Parish Supper in honour of St. Anthony of Padua 
From what I have heard and from my personal experience, I 
believe that we can say that our parish supper in honour of St. 
Anthony, our patron saint, was a big success.  The meal was 
very tasty, thanks to Budget Catering.  We have Chris 
Handkamer to thank for all of her work in organizing the supper: 
planning, phoning and inquiring with various caterers, organizing 
the assistants, ticket sales with the CWL members, cleaning up 
and then taking the left-overs to the Sisters of Charity.  When I 
thanked Chris, she replied "no big deal".  I retorted that it was a 
big deal.  Thank you Chris and all others who assisted you.  The 
only disappointment for me was the fact that there were 44 
tickets purchased which were not used.  Aside from the empty 
spots, the $16/plate translated into $484 which the parish had to 
pay for the plates which were not used.  That was after we were 
able to claim the $220 from the $5 bills from the 44 people who 
did not attend.  Again, we had people asking for "last minute" 
tickets which we were not able to sell or give away because the 
tickets had already been purchased.  What to do next year?  
Charge the cost of the plate which would be refunded at the 
door?  Any ideas, then let me know. 
 
Summer Offerings 
Many go away during the summer to cottages at the lake or 
travelling.  As you leave, we wish you an enjoyable and relaxing 
summer.  Our prairie summer passes quickly and so does the 
warm weather.  While you are away, don't forget to fulfill your 
weekly privilege of Mass attendance.  Also, don't forget that, 
even though you may not be entering our church doors, the bills 
continue to arrive, especially this summer with the installation of 
the new flooring in the main body of the church.  Please support 
your parish financially.  Also, don't neglect Sharing God's Gifts.  
We are still a long way from our target.  God will bless us as we 
give, after all, God loves a cheerful giver. 
 
Thank You 
A big thank you to Henry Alcudia for putting new hinges on the 
rectory door.  Now I can close the door without it sounding like a 
canon going off. 

Mass in honour of St. Jose Marie Escriva 
The annual Mass in honour of St. Jose Marie Escriva will be 
held here at St. Anthony's Parish next Saturday, June 23 at 7:30 
pm.  This will count for the Vigil Mass for anyone wanting 
a Saturday Mass later than our usual 4 pm Mass.  The celebrant 
will be Father Julio Lagos from Vancouver.  There will be other 
priests in attendance and the Mass is open to everyone.  Father 
will also hear confessions before the Mass.  A reception in the 
lower hall will follow the Mass. 

 

                                 2018 Appeal Goal: $35,070.00 
                                 Parish Assessment: $55,250.00 

                                 Cash Received: $29,368.25 
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Parish Committees:
                         
Religious Education: start dates are 
September 15 & 18.  We will have one 
final registration weekend on June 23 & 
24 in the hall following all three Masses. 
Grade 2 9:30am teacher needed, 
(sacramental year) please call Lynda if 
you are interested.   
 
             Thank you to all who came out to our June 7th windup. A 
             good meal as well as a good time was had by all.  Mark    
             your calendars: We will be having a fashion show on 
September 23, 2018 . Anyone wishing to donate towards our 
silent auction can contact Chris at 204-694-7038or the church 
office.   CWL National Convention Fund Raiser RFID wallets    
can be purchased from the parish office.  They are now  2 for $10! 
By one for yourself and another for a friend!  They make great 
gifts!   
        
             St Anthony Council’s Knights of Columbus, their         
       daughters and sons, as well as their grandsons                 
 and granddaughters, are invited to apply for Scholarship 
assistance to undertake and continue a post-secondary 
education in Manitoba institutions. Application forms for 
scholarship funds are available at the parish office. In order to 
provide maximum opportunity to the eligible parishioners, listed 
above, the due date for applications is August 20, 2018.  If you 
have any questions, please contact our Scholarship Committee 
Chair, Gary Kincaid at (204) 661-3547.  Mother’s day: Some 
mothers were disappointed that they did not receive a “fresh 
flower” on Mother’s Day.  The rose stickers, which are a symbol of 
life, a token of appreciation for a donation made to Life’s Vision by 
the St. Anthony’s Knights of Columbus on behalf of all mothers. 
  
                                       Please remember in your prayers,            
                                       parishioners and friends who are              
                                       ill: Phil & Mavis Arnaud, Paul Klowak, 
Mariann Pietracci, Mary Offrowich, Christine Howard, Judy Dewar, 
Ruby Plischke, Madge Broty, Bob Arnal and Nathan. 

Baptism Preparation 
The next baptism preparation sessions will be on August 11, 2018 
and October 6, 2018.  Please register at the parish office well in 
advance. 
 
Prayer group: Join us for praise & worship, prayer, discussions 
and fellowship on Thursday June 28th at 7pm.  Please use the 
elevator door side door.  All are welcome to come and pray for our 
parish, vocations and each other.  
 
On behalf of The Kindred Project, I would like extend a big 
“thank you” to everyone who have donated feminine hygiene 
products over the past months. Your generosity is greatly 
appreciated. I will continue to check for donations over the 
summer.  Thank you!    Darlene Kolody 
 
ROSARY FOR LIFE: We will be saying the Rosary for Life on 
Saturday July 7 at 2:30pm in the Church.  All are welcome to 
come and participate. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  
Mon June 18: Ferial 
9:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue June 19: Memorial: St. Romuald 
9:00am Health & Healing for the Chemo Savvy Team by 
Regina Urbano 
 
Wed June 20: Ferial 
9:00am R.I.P. Tillie Heather by St. Anthony’s Leisure Club 
 
Thur June 21: Memorial: St. Aloysius Gonzaga 
9:00am  R.I.P. Nick & Marian Bembeneck by Friends 
 
Fri June 22: Memorial: St. Paulinus of Nola/St. John Fisher 
& St. Thomas More 
9:00am  R.I.P. Tess Timmins by Friends 
 
Sat June 23: 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
4:00pm R.I.P. Bella Ladiana by Larry & Remy Cybulsky 
7:30pm Mass in honour of St. Jose Marie Escriva 
 
Sun June 24: 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00am R.I.P. Ernesto Pablo by Fe Alfonso 
Thanksgiving by Cory Juan 
R.I.P. Edward Ploszay Sr by The Sisters of the Good Shepherd 
R.I.P. Albin Ostrowski by Ron & Family 
11:00am Parishioners  
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon June 18 – 1 Kings 21:1-16, Matthew 5:38-42 
Tue June 19 – 1 Kings 21:17-29, Matthew 5:43-48 
Wed June 20 – 2 Kings 2:1, 6-14, Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18 
Thur June 21 – Sirach 48:1-14, Matthew 6:7-15 
Fri June 22 – 1 Kings 11:1-4, 9-18, 20, Matthew 6:19-23 
Sat June 23 – 2 Corinthians 24:17-25, Matthew 6:24-34 
 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Introduction: Not much has changed from last week, but a lot has 
changed from 100 years ago.  The kingdom is like the growth of a 
mustard seed, and if that’s true, we can barely see its change if 
we’re judging it on our experience of seven days of God’s grace.  
Let us bring our lack of hope and any discouragement before the 
Lord so that he can bring light to ur blindness and hope to our 
futures. 
Ezekiel 17:22-24 In the first reading, God promises to restore the 
kingdom after years of exile.  The people will at last have a kind 
devoted to God. 
2 Corinthians 5:6-10 In the second reading, Paul speaks of living 
up to the gospel with courage.  In this way, he can be confident 
when he appears before the judgment seat of Christ. 
Mark 4:26-34 In the Gospel, Jesus compares the kingdom of God 
to tiny seeds which mysteriously grown into ripened grain 
 
Your Last Will and Testament 
Please remember your parish in your last will and testament, 
keeping in mind that we receive our finances from those who fill 
the pews, not from government or social institutions.  God loves a 
cheerful giver! 
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From the Pastor's desk: 
 
Sanctuary Renovation 
The ecclesiastical artist Jozef Reibesteijn was here a week ago 
on his way to work on a new church being built in Canmore, 
Alberta.  He and Dennis Flores were working on the final touch 
for the wall behind the tabernacle, namely the words "Sanctus, 
Sanctus, Sanctus" which will be placed above the arch over the 
tabernacle.  The floor tile installer, Vittorio Loconte was also 
here a week ago.  He will begin the installation of the tiles in the 
main body of the church in July.  It will take him three or four 
weeks to install and place the pews back in place.  During that 
time we will have to offer the weekend Masses in the basement 
hall.  This will necessitate some volunteers to help set up and 
take down the chairs because of the Wednesday evening 
bingo.  We will also need some volunteers to help stack the 
pews.  During the month of July, with the noise of the installation 
of the tiles, etc. we will not have adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament.  I hope that we will still be able to have the weekday 
Masses in the gathering area, but we will have to determine that 
when the time arrives.  I do not want to impede the installation of 
the tiles or "get in the way" of the work being done in the 
church.  I did not schedule any weddings or baptisms during the 
month of July.  Also, no one is allowed to die during the floor 
installation!!!  

Pastoral Financial Report for 2017 
Due to reasons beyond my control I am only now making the 
financial report for last year 2017 available to any parishioner 
who may be interested in receiving a copy.  In order to save on 
paper, we have placed a sign-up sheet on the CWL counter for 
any parishioner who may be interested in receiving a copy.  I 
apologize for the tardiness on making the financial report 
available.  Should any parishioner have any questions regarding 
the finances, please feel free to speak to Tessie Genise or 
myself. 

Marian Eucharistic Conference 
The annual Marian Eucharistic Conference will take place at the 
Fairmont Hotel on Portage and Main on the weekend of August 
24-26.  Archbishop Ramon C. Arguelles, will preside at the 
opening Mass on Friday afternoon.  All are invited to attend.  An 
opportunity for confessions will take place after the opening 
Mass on Friday.  Mariano Restrepo, a Hollywood film producer 
who was abducted for ransom by the Columbian mafia and held 
in the Amazon Jungle.  While waiting for execution, he had an 
amazing mystical experience which made him aware of what 
happens at the particular judgement every man is subject to 
upon death.  Returning speakers include Fr. Glenn Sudano, Fr. 
Louis Marie Leonelli and Fr. Joseph Iannuzzi.  Poster and 
registration forms are available on the bulletin board. 
 
Marriage Preparation 
The next marriage preparation sessions will be on August 
24 & 25, 2018 and November 26 & 27, 2018.  If couples 
intending to marry wish to be a part of either of these 
sessions, please notify the parish office. 
 
The Garden Project 2018 is back again.  The garden is 
completely seeded and most of our veggies have emerged 
and looking good..  We are currently selling organic rhubarb 
for $2.50 / lb through taking orders.  If interested call Mark 
@ 204 339-7752.  Thank You for your continuing support 
 
 

Weekend Collection  
Sunday June 9/10– $5,884.20 

Thank you to all who generously tithed 
 

Parish Supper in honour of St. Anthony of Padua 
From what I have heard and from my personal experience, I 
believe that we can say that our parish supper in honour of St. 
Anthony, our patron saint, was a big success.  The meal was 
very tasty, thanks to Budget Catering.  We have Chris 
Handkamer to thank for all of her work in organizing the supper: 
planning, phoning and inquiring with various caterers, organizing 
the assistants, ticket sales with the CWL members, cleaning up 
and then taking the left-overs to the Sisters of Charity.  When I 
thanked Chris, she replied "no big deal".  I retorted that it was a 
big deal.  Thank you Chris and all others who assisted you.  The 
only disappointment for me was the fact that there were 44 
tickets purchased which were not used.  Aside from the empty 
spots, the $16/plate translated into $484 which the parish had to 
pay for the plates which were not used.  That was after we were 
able to claim the $220 from the $5 bills from the 44 people who 
did not attend.  Again, we had people asking for "last minute" 
tickets which we were not able to sell or give away because the 
tickets had already been purchased.  What to do next year?  
Charge the cost of the plate which would be refunded at the 
door?  Any ideas, then let me know. 
 
Summer Offerings 
Many go away during the summer to cottages at the lake or 
travelling.  As you leave, we wish you an enjoyable and relaxing 
summer.  Our prairie summer passes quickly and so does the 
warm weather.  While you are away, don't forget to fulfill your 
weekly privilege of Mass attendance.  Also, don't forget that, 
even though you may not be entering our church doors, the bills 
continue to arrive, especially this summer with the installation of 
the new flooring in the main body of the church.  Please support 
your parish financially.  Also, don't neglect Sharing God's Gifts.  
We are still a long way from our target.  God will bless us as we 
give, after all, God loves a cheerful giver. 
 
Thank You 
A big thank you to Henry Alcudia for putting new hinges on the 
rectory door.  Now I can close the door without it sounding like a 
canon going off. 

Mass in honour of St. Jose Marie Escriva 
The annual Mass in honour of St. Jose Marie Escriva will be 
held here at St. Anthony's Parish next Saturday, June 23 at 7:30 
pm.  This will count for the Vigil Mass for anyone wanting 
a Saturday Mass later than our usual 4 pm Mass.  The celebrant 
will be Father Julio Lagos from Vancouver.  There will be other 
priests in attendance and the Mass is open to everyone.  Father 
will also hear confessions before the Mass.  A reception in the 
lower hall will follow the Mass. 
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Parish Committees:
                         
Religious Education: start dates are 
September 15 & 18.  We will have one 
final registration weekend on June 23 & 
24 in the hall following all three Masses. 
Grade 2 9:30am teacher needed, 
(sacramental year) please call Lynda if 
you are interested.   
 
             Thank you to all who came out to our June 7th windup. A 
             good meal as well as a good time was had by all.  Mark    
             your calendars: We will be having a fashion show on 
September 23, 2018 . Anyone wishing to donate towards our 
silent auction can contact Chris at 204-694-7038or the church 
office.   CWL National Convention Fund Raiser RFID wallets    
can be purchased from the parish office.  They are now  2 for $10! 
By one for yourself and another for a friend!  They make great 
gifts!   
        
             St Anthony Council’s Knights of Columbus, their         
       daughters and sons, as well as their grandsons                 
 and granddaughters, are invited to apply for Scholarship 
assistance to undertake and continue a post-secondary 
education in Manitoba institutions. Application forms for 
scholarship funds are available at the parish office. In order to 
provide maximum opportunity to the eligible parishioners, listed 
above, the due date for applications is August 20, 2018.  If you 
have any questions, please contact our Scholarship Committee 
Chair, Gary Kincaid at (204) 661-3547.  Mother’s day: Some 
mothers were disappointed that they did not receive a “fresh 
flower” on Mother’s Day.  The rose stickers, which are a symbol of 
life, a token of appreciation for a donation made to Life’s Vision by 
the St. Anthony’s Knights of Columbus on behalf of all mothers. 
  
                                       Please remember in your prayers,            
                                       parishioners and friends who are              
                                       ill: Phil & Mavis Arnaud, Paul Klowak, 
Mariann Pietracci, Mary Offrowich, Christine Howard, Judy Dewar, 
Ruby Plischke, Madge Broty, Bob Arnal and Nathan. 

Baptism Preparation 
The next baptism preparation sessions will be on August 11, 2018 
and October 6, 2018.  Please register at the parish office well in 
advance. 
 
Prayer group: Join us for praise & worship, prayer, discussions 
and fellowship on Thursday June 28th at 7pm.  Please use the 
elevator door side door.  All are welcome to come and pray for our 
parish, vocations and each other.  
 
On behalf of The Kindred Project, I would like extend a big 
“thank you” to everyone who have donated feminine hygiene 
products over the past months. Your generosity is greatly 
appreciated. I will continue to check for donations over the 
summer.  Thank you!    Darlene Kolody 
 
ROSARY FOR LIFE: We will be saying the Rosary for Life on 
Saturday July 7 at 2:30pm in the Church.  All are welcome to 
come and participate. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  
Mon June 18: Ferial 
9:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue June 19: Memorial: St. Romuald 
9:00am Health & Healing for the Chemo Savvy Team by 
Regina Urbano 
 
Wed June 20: Ferial 
9:00am R.I.P. Tillie Heather by St. Anthony’s Leisure Club 
 
Thur June 21: Memorial: St. Aloysius Gonzaga 
9:00am  R.I.P. Nick & Marian Bembeneck by Friends 
 
Fri June 22: Memorial: St. Paulinus of Nola/St. John Fisher 
& St. Thomas More 
9:00am  R.I.P. Tess Timmins by Friends 
 
Sat June 23: 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
4:00pm R.I.P. Bella Ladiana by Larry & Remy Cybulsky 
7:30pm Mass in honour of St. Jose Marie Escriva 
 
Sun June 24: 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00am R.I.P. Ernesto Pablo by Fe Alfonso 
Thanksgiving by Cory Juan 
R.I.P. Edward Ploszay Sr by The Sisters of the Good Shepherd 
R.I.P. Albin Ostrowski by Ron & Family 
11:00am Parishioners  
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon June 18 – 1 Kings 21:1-16, Matthew 5:38-42 
Tue June 19 – 1 Kings 21:17-29, Matthew 5:43-48 
Wed June 20 – 2 Kings 2:1, 6-14, Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18 
Thur June 21 – Sirach 48:1-14, Matthew 6:7-15 
Fri June 22 – 1 Kings 11:1-4, 9-18, 20, Matthew 6:19-23 
Sat June 23 – 2 Corinthians 24:17-25, Matthew 6:24-34 
 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Introduction: Not much has changed from last week, but a lot has 
changed from 100 years ago.  The kingdom is like the growth of a 
mustard seed, and if that’s true, we can barely see its change if 
we’re judging it on our experience of seven days of God’s grace.  
Let us bring our lack of hope and any discouragement before the 
Lord so that he can bring light to ur blindness and hope to our 
futures. 
Ezekiel 17:22-24 In the first reading, God promises to restore the 
kingdom after years of exile.  The people will at last have a kind 
devoted to God. 
2 Corinthians 5:6-10 In the second reading, Paul speaks of living 
up to the gospel with courage.  In this way, he can be confident 
when he appears before the judgment seat of Christ. 
Mark 4:26-34 In the Gospel, Jesus compares the kingdom of God 
to tiny seeds which mysteriously grown into ripened grain 
 
Your Last Will and Testament 
Please remember your parish in your last will and testament, 
keeping in mind that we receive our finances from those who fill 
the pews, not from government or social institutions.  God loves a 
cheerful giver! 
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June 17, 2018

ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  REL. ED. COORDINATOR:  Lynda McCorquodale  204-661-4724
  BAPTISM PREP:   Cory Juan           Contact the parish office for Registration
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Al Castro 204-414-6402
  CWL PRESIDENT:  Chris Handkamer 204-694-7038 
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Tessie Genise  204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
  MUSIC DIRECTOR: Dale Hogan Rogalsky 204-775-7179

Great Zah! Great site!

www.                               .ca

We Cater To All
OCCASIONS!
1765 Main Street

204-336-3333

GALARNYK
INSURANCE AGENCY LTD.
696 McGregor St.    204-582-7891
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ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC CEMETERY AND

QUEEN OF HEAVEN MAUSOLEUM

3990 Portage Ave.  204-888-7557

A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives

�   burial plots            �   mausoleum crypts

�   outdoor crypts       �   memorials & vases

�   cremation plots & niches

driver
licensing
A Manitoba Public Insurance service

autopac
 A Manitoba Public insurance product

Red River
     Mutual
         make it your own.

Serving Manitobans Since 1964
Homeowners • Tenants • Commercial

1821 Main St.  (204) 338-7919

autopacautopac
A Manitoba Public Insurance product

HILLIS INSURANCE AGENCIES LTD.

Fresh Meat�Deli�Produce
In-Store Bakery�Groceries

Lotteries
1650 Main St.  204-339-0213

WALTER MOTA
BROKER

MANUEL MOTA
SALES ASSOCIATE

204-944-2770  
www.dreamhavenrealty.com

REALTOR®

DREAMDREAMHAVEN
REALTY

                           Ask About Our Exclusive "Dream Rebate"

SPOT
Commerical Snow Removal

2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD

RT
&

Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life
204-233-8047  •  lifevision@shaw.ca

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

Cathedral
Dental Centre

206-1750 Main Street

204-338-7000
www.cathedraldental.ca

Denture Clinic

204-339-2422

1681 Main Street
(Main & Jefferson)

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

204-786-4060                                          1835 B Main St.

We Clean Everything...Including The Kitchen Sink

DealsWithIntegrity.com

204-414-9210

AutolandCars.ca

204-338-2277

Two pre-owned Car Dealers at ONE Location

1683 Main Street (@ Jefferson East)

9-2539 Main Street

204-334-1121

KildonanParkDental.com

Dr. Bryan Morwick
Dr. Arun Misra

Dr. Tanita Pruthi

Complete Family Dental Care

Serving the Community

since 1988

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.
At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca Arbor Memorial Inc.




